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In a bylined article published in Nevada Lawyer Magazine, Lisa McClane and Mark Ricciardi explain

what employers need to know about the Nevada Hospitality and Travel Workers Right to Return Act.

The law–which went into effect July 1, 2021–required immediate compliance from certain employers

within the hospitality and travel industry. Lisa and Mark explain what the impacted employers need

to know about the new law and they offer best practices to ensure compliance.

To read the article visit Nevada Lawyer Magazine.
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